
 

OKRID Summer Conference 

Sponsorship Opportunities 
June 20-22, 2024 

This summer, the Oklahoma Registry of Interpreters for the Deaf 

conference will be held in Tulsa. We will be providing educational and 

professional growth opportunities at Tulsa Community College. 

Due to COVID causing events to be primarily virtual in recent years, our 
in person event has the potential to draw interpreters from our region in 
addition to our own local professionals.  It also provides a place for 
novice interpreters and students of our profession to find additional 
education, networking opportunities and in-person socialization with 
other experienced interpreters. 

We invite your company to partner with us as we continue to develop 
and grow the interpreting community in Oklahoma.  Sponsorship 
benefits of each level are detailed below.  

Bronze: $250 - $499  
recognition on website and program/signage 

 

Silver:  $500 - $999  
recognition on website, program/signage, and social media. Includes 1 vendor 

table 
 

Gold: $1000 - $1499 
recognition on website, program/signage, and social media. Includes 1 vendor 

table and 1 complimentary registration 

 
Platinum:$1500 and above 

recognition on website, program/signage, and social media. Includes 1 vendor 
table and 2 complimentary registrations 

 
To register as a sponsor, please email conference@okrid.org, and a conference 

volunteer with work with you. Thank you! 
  

 

 

OKRID 
We look forward to working with you!  
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